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Claire Swanson

From: Julie Patterson-Hunter
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 10:36 AM
To: Tine Mathiasen; Claire Swanson
Subject: FW: Marie Kittle

From: Heidi Hall <Heidi.Hall@nevadacountyca.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 10:33 AM 
To: Julie Patterson-Hunter <Julie.Patterson-Hunter@nevadacountyca.gov> 
Cc: Phebe Bell <Phebe.Bell@nevadacountyca.gov>; Shera Banbury < > 
Subject: Marie Kittle 

Julie, 

We have interviewed Marie Kittle to be a new member of our Mental and Behavioral Health Board, and we have 
unanimous agreement that we would like to move forward with her appointment.   

Can you reach out to her to get the process of a formal appointment going? 

Please let me or Phebe know if you need any contact information.   

Thank you, 
Heidi 

Heidi Hall, Supervisor 
Nevada County Board of Supervisors, District 1 
950 Maidu Ave. , Suite 200 
Nevada City, CA. 95959  
Heidi.hall@co.nevada.ca.us 




